
36%
of students say they

would not report hazing
primarily because

“there’s no one to tell.”

We want to assure you…
YOU have options…
WE want to know. 

(888) NOT-HAZE
The Hotline provides an anonymous telephone line for 
anyone to report a suspected or recent hazing incident.  
To report online:
http://fraternallaw.com/contact/anti-hazing-hotline/.  

*Citation Hazing in View: Students at Risk conducted by Elizabeth Allan,Ph.D. and Mary 
Madden, Ph.D. from the University of Maine


